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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 9, 2024  
    

SEWER REPAIRS ON SOUTH WASHINGTON STREET CANCELED 
 

LAFAYETTE, LA—Due to the anticipated mid-week storm, the sewer repairs and road closures scheduled for 
the 700 and 800 blocks of South Washington Street have been canceled until further notice. Motorists who 
frequent this area may resume travel as normal. 
 
LUS recommends planning ahead by preparing your home and family for the upcoming weather by visiting 
LUS.org/storm-central/ for storm preparation tips.   
  
Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations, and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Micah Inglis, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-8930 office | minglis@lus.org  

 

http://lus.org/storm-central/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR17kWsXAgp3IizsiW0DnXpxPjEoGr_RUZhf7tlqsJc20hlzE_gxafnQnIk_aem_CkP0z7D2NeJX0vXBZAPKww
mailto:minglis@lus.org

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	FOR MORE INFORMATION:

